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Date: 31.01.24 

Dear Parents, 
Namaskar! 

JP INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL, GREATER NOIDA 
SESSION 2023-24 

We are delighted to share the exciting news of the successful closure of our Annual Sports Day 

held recently, which saw active participation, spirited competition, and a fantastic display of 
sportsmanship from all involved. 

In light of the positive feedback received from both participants and parents, and recognizing the 
enthusiasm of our school community, we are pleased to announce that we will be hosting an 
Annual Day Celebration on 24" February 2024 (Saturday) for the students of Nursery to IX 

& XI in response to numerous requests from parents and students. 

As we gear up for our upcoming Annual Day, we will ensure equal emphasis on academics and 
preparations. We will be dedicating specific time slots for comprehensive academic revision and 
Annual Day practice. Kindly ensure that your ward remains present everyday as we strive for 

100% participation of students. 

Circular No: JPIS/23/224 

Our collective commitment to excellence will undoubtedly make this year's Annual Day a 

resounding success. 

Thank you for your cooperation and enthusiasm. 

Iai Hingto 

TENATIONAL 

Ms. RubChanter (Principal) 
(principal@ipinternational.co. in) 



{ "type": "Form", "isBackSide": false }

